Building Community

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the JEA Board CEO Search Committee will meet on
Thursday, June 21, 2012 at 2:30 PM in the Board meeting room on the 8" Floor of
the JEA Tower, located at 21 West Church Street, Jacksonville, Florida.

All interested persons are invited to attend.

If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations to participate in the above meeting, please call
665-7550 by 8:30 AM the day before the meeting and we will provide reasonable assistance for you.



